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Dr. George Yell
President, the Academic Affairs 

New York College of Science
September 22, 2011

Dear students,

A happy new year to everyone!

The Academic Affairs office would like to announce that the school will be offering new courses starting next academic year.  The said courses were approved by the College Board and after undergoing the required process for opening of new courses.  The new courses are an effort to improve the quality of education in our college

The new courses are a result of discussions among the college board and professors about competing with global standards.  It is our way of advancing education and ensuring that our students are at par with other universities.  We enjoin everyone qualified to enroll in the new courses.  We are hoping that this development will help you advance your career.

We wish everyone the best in their studies!

Sincerely, 
Dr. George Yell
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.
